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American Mensa Quarterly Board Meeting 
 
In Dallas/Ft. Worth over the 9/11/11 weekend:  The Agenda lists discussion and updates to the 
Strategic Plan along with a Motion to evaluate the Life Membership rates which haven’t been 
revised since 1999.  So if you’re thinking about becoming a Life Member, this would be a great 
time!    
 
October is “Brilliant Testing Month” 
 
Region 7 is looking for new members!  Do you have some sharp co-workers, relatives or 
friends?  Invite them to test during October.  Local groups can get terrific ideas on testing at 
http://www.us.mensa.org/brilliantadmin 
 
Bylaws Update 
 
Does your group have the latest version of the Mensa Bylaws???  It’s super-easy to revise and 
makes your job so much easier.  Five of our Region 7 groups have the crusty old ancient versions 
(Wyoming, High Mountain, South Dakota, Central Iowa and Mid America Mensa); the rest of 
our groups are pretty much up to date.  If your group would like to get started on an easy Bylaws 
update, let me know and I’ll email you the fill-in-the-blanks approved version.   
 
Welcome New Officer! 
 
TIM KLINE, Membership Chair, Boulder/Front Range Mensa 
 
 

 
Please send your announcements and photos of Region 7 happenings to  

Mensa@pegmadsen.com 
http://www.region7.us.mensa.org/ 

 
I’d love to hear from you!  Contact me RVC7@us.mensa.org. 


